
El Dorado County Office of Education Superintendent Policy SP 5145.13 

Students 

Response to Immigration Enforcement 

The Superintendent is committed to the success of all students and believes that every school site 
should be a safe and welcoming place for all students and their families irrespective of their citizenship 
or immigration status. 
 
County Office of Education staff shall not solicit or collect information or documents regarding the 
citizenship or immigration status of students or their family members or provide assistance with 
immigration enforcement at County Office of Education schools, except as may be required by state and 
federal law. 
 
Approved:  August 27, 2019 
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